Our audit was performed for the purpose of forming an opinion on the financial statements of the South Carolina
Employment Security Commission taken as a whole. The other supplementary information listed in the table of
contents is presented for purposes of additional analysis and is not a required part of the financial statements.
Also, the accompanying schedule of expenditures of federal awards is presented for purposes of additional
analysis as required by U.S. Office of Management and Budget Circular A-133, Audits of States, Local
Governments, and Non-Profit Organizations, and is not a required part of the financial statements. Such
information has been subjected to the auditing procedures applied in the audit of the financial statements and, in
our opinion, is fairly stated, in all material respects, in relation to the financial statements taken as a whole.

In accordance with Government Auditing Standards, we have also issued our report dated April 28, 2000, on our
consideration of the Commission's internal control over financial reporting and our tests of its compliance with
certain provisions of laws, regulations, contracts and grants. That report is an integral part of an audit performed
in accordance with Government Auditing Standards and should be read in conjunction with this report in

‘considering the results of our audit.
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Columbia, South Carolina
April 28, 2000



